Mailing address: 6101 W. 10th Street Greeley, Co 80634 Phone: 970-351-8300

Web: www.vcfofgreeley.org

Sun	Mon	Tue	Wed	Thu	Fri	Sat
1 9:30 AM Men's and Ladies' 10:30 Worship Service	2	3 Noon Prayer	4 7:00 PM Mid-week Service	5 Noon Prayer 1:00 PM Staff Meeting	6	7
8 9:30 AM Men's and Ladies' 10:30 Worship Service	9	10 Noon Prayer	11 7:00 PM Mid-week Service	12 Noon Prayer 1:00 PM Staff Meeting	13	14
15 9:30 AM Men's and Ladies' 10:30 Worship Service	16	17 Noon Prayer	18 7:00 PM Mid-week Service	19 Noon Prayer 1:00 PM Staff Meeting	20	21 Outreach @ Broad- view Park 11:00 AM
9:30 AM Men's and Ladies' 10:30 Worship Service	23	24 Noon Prayer	25 7:00 PM Mid-week Service	26 Noon Prayer 1:00 PM Staff Meeting	27	28 Men's Meeting w/ Billy Miller 6:00 PM
29 9:30 AM Men's and Ladies' Billy Miller 10:30 AM & 7:00 PM	30	31 Noon Prayer				

VICTORY REPORT

August 2021

Pastor John

VCF Staff:

Pastor Joslyn Severin Senior Pastor

Chris & Amanda Lucio

Youth Pastors

John Tohline

Associate Pastor

Tammy Uber
Church Administrator

Church Administrator

Betty Delgado
Facilities Coordinator

Melissa Burgess
Children's Pastor

Becca Anderson

Accountant/Bookkeeper

Mike Gates
Sound/Media

VCF Leaders:

Board of Directors

Brett Wilson, Jerry Uber John Tohline

Head Ushers

Clarence Roberts, Jerry Uber

Worship Leader
Kathy Wilson

<u>Pre-School / Nursery</u> <u>Coordinator</u> Tammy Uber

Men's Ministry
Clarence Roberts, John Fults

Women's Ministry
Joslyn Severin

Tammy Uber

<u>Missions</u> Kathy Wilson

Jail & Prison Ministry

Lynnda Easter, Marquie Vallejos

We are born again believers in Christ. We live and move and have our being in Him. That makes us different. We are in this world (or realm, or age) but we are no longer of it. We have assurance of Heaven. We need not fear anyone or anything. All our needs are met, and we live in the blessings of the Lord. Holy Spirit is our guide, our protector and we are delivered from every snare of the evil one. We are constantly thankful for what God has done for us and in us. We don't complain because we are too blessed to allow thoughts of lack. The enemy comes at us from one direction and flees from us in all directions. We are overcomers because of the blood of the Lamb and the word of our testimony. Since we are submitted to God, we resist the devil and he departs in terror.

We live in an era where we are constantly being lied to. Jesus' disciples asked him for signs of the end of the age. He said, at that time deception will run rampant. So, beware that you're not fooled! (Mark 13:5). We are in that time period. That means we must be prepared. We must be alert. We must be secure in our relationship with Jesus. We must not dabble in the things of this

world.
Believe that you are truly a child of God. Live your life in the knowledge that you are royalty. The son or daughter of the King. Know that He has made you an overcomer. Expect victory every day. Rejoice in the Lord, and again I say rejoice!





But, we are not of it!

3ut, we are not

Up-coming Events

Outreach in the Park Saturday, August 21, 2021 11:00 AM Broadview Park

Billy Miller
Saturday, August 28, 2021
6:00 PM
Men's Meeting in the Lift

Sunday, August 29, 2021 10:30 AM and 7:00 PM



1 Corinthians 2:12 AMPC

"Now we have not received the spirit that belongs to the world, but the Holy Spirit who is from God, given to us that we might realize and comprehend and appreciate the gifts of divine favor and blessing so freely and lavishly bestowed on us by God."

A Look Back

July always means Liberty, Independence, and Freedom to me!
We had a wonderful service on July 4th and we honored our veterans! There was plenty of red, white, and blue in the crowd and pride for our nation in our hearts!

On July 7th, the Uber family added a son! As part of the church family, I'm sure you had noticed the budding romance between Kate and Anthony. They were married at a park in Johnston with just immediate family attending. The service was lovely and the bride absolutely beautiful!

Our dear friend, Nancy Rand, was back in Colorado for a visit. While she was here, she and Pastor Joslyn hosted a ladies' tea. We had several tables set with beautiful tea cups! The food was delicious and the fellowship was so amazing. We love you Nancy, and we are looking forward to our next visit already.

Pastor John had it on his heart to do a 24 hour prayer vigil for revival. We started on Thursday at our noon prayer time and prayed until noon on Friday. Eighteen people showed up to pray, and some of them came multiple times. God is good. Revival is upon us!!

A Look Ahead

In August, we are looking ahead to the start of school. The children will be back in the classrooms this year, and we believe they will get to complete the year without any issues.

Pastor Melissa has one last hurrah planned for the kids before they do start back to school. She has a colossal water day planned!! Sunday, August 8th is the date you will want to have your kiddos in soak friendly attire!

On August 21st, VCF will have an outreach at Broadview Park. We have had this in the works for a couple of months. We will be going door to door to invite families from that neighborhood to join us. There will be live music, pizza, and a lot of fun, as we introduce people to Jesus!

At the end of August, Billy Miller will be at VCF! We always look forward to any time we get with Billy. The men will have a dinner and ministry time on Saturday, August 28th. On Sunday, August 29th, Billy will be ministering at 10:30 AM and 7:00 PM. When Billy ministers, God confirms His word with signs following. Come on out expecting miracles!







July 4th

Congratulation Kate and Anthony

Ladies Tea